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From: TTI International Relations Group <kokusaika@toyota-ti.ac.jp> 
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Subject: Invitation to TTI Online Summer Seminar 2022 
To: <kokusaika@toyota-ti.ac.jp> 
 

 

Dear Partner, 

 

Greetings from Toyota Technological Institute, Japan. 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the Toyota Technological Institute (TTI) 

Summer Seminar 2022 will be held online in coming August, as shown in the 

attachment. 

The purpose of this seminar is to strengthen the relationships with TTI’s 

valued partner universities, as well as introducing our research activities 

to those who may be interested. It is our special pleasure to extend a 

cordial invitation to your esteemed university. 

 

The seminar is comprised mainly of engineering lectures/laboratory 

introductions, and we hope many of your students could join us online. 

 

It would be much appreciated if you could share this information with your 

students, and inform us of the applicants, by sending their application 

forms to kokusaika@toyota-ti.ac.jp by electronic attachment by Wednesday, 

May 18, 2022. 

 

If you have any inquiries at all, please feel free to contact Yuko Koyama, 

International Relations Group at kokusaika@toyota-ti.ac.jp 

 

Thank you and we very much look forward to welcoming your students to our 

upcoming seminar. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Itaru Kamiya, Professor 

Chair of International Affairs Committee 

Toyota Technological Institute 

 

---------------------------------------- 

International Relations Group 

Toyota Technological Institute (TTI) 

 

2-12-1 Hisakata, Tempaku-ku, Nagoya-shi, 

Aichi 468-8511 JAPAN 

Phone : +81(0)52 809 1765（Ext.257） 

E-mail: kokusaika@toyota-ti.ac.jp 

https://www.toyota-ti.ac.jp/english/ 
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